
Two meetings to address draft
recreation plan
There will be two meetings Sept. 25 regarding the South Lake
Tahoe Parks, Trails and Recreation Master Plan.

The first is a joint meeting between the South Lake Tahoe
Recreation  Commission  and  the  El  Dorado  County  Parks  and
Recreation Commission. It is at 9am at Lake Tahoe Airport.

Commissioners  will  review  and  discuss  recommendations
contained  in  the  draft  master  plan.

The second is an open house about the draft plan at 7pm it is
at the recreation and swim complex on Rufus Allen Boulevard.

The event will be an opportunity for the public to share ideas
on the recommendations within the plan and address public
comments.
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